
DEFEND THE BILL OF RIGHTS 
AND OUR CIVIL LIBERTIES!  

OPPOSE THE NDAA NOW!!
S 1867, the National Defense Authorization Act 

(NDAA), may come up for a vote in Congress 
any day now. Section 1031 of the NDAA autho-
rizes the US military to detain and hold, indefi-
nitely, any person, anywhere in the world, who is  
SUSPECTED of being a terrorist.

This would apply to US citizens within the United States!

People arrested under this law will have no legal representation, need 
not be charged with a specific crime, and will not have access to any legal 
proceedings to determine their guilt or innocence. 

Both the House of Representatives and the US Senate have approved 
the NDAA. WE MUST LET THEM KNOW THAT WE OPPOSE THIS 
LAW & WANT TO PRESERVE OUR CIVIL LIBERTIES!

Please contact your federal legislators and let them know that NDAA is a 
blatant violation of our civil liberties under the Bill of Rights.

Call:  Representative Pelosi:  415-556-4862 or 202-225-4965 
Senator Boxer:  415-403-0100 or 202-224-3553  •  Senator Feinstein:  
415-393-0707 or (202) 224-3841.  Email President Obama at:   
http://www.whitehouse.gov/contact/submit-questions-and-comments

OUR BILL OF RIGHTS GUARANTEES US THE RIGHT TO DUE 
AND FAIR PROCESS—i.e., TO HAVE A PUBLIC TRIAL AND LEGAL  

REPRESENTATION, TO BE INFORMED OF CHARGES AGAINST 
US, AND TO CONFRONT WITNESSES AGAINST US. THE NDAA 

WOULD STRIP AWAY THESE BASIC RIGHTS.

TELL CONGRESS AND THE PRESIDENT THAT 
YOU OPPOSE THE “NATIONAL DEFENSE  

AUTHORIZATION ACT” AND THAT YOU WANT  
TO PRESERVE THE BILL OF RIGHTS AND OUR 

CIVIL LIBERTIES!

12.13.11  •  Labor donated
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